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Today, we have published the second Annual Report of the Co-operation Agreement, setting out the significant progress that has taken place through collaboration over year two of the Agreement.

The Co-operation Agreement is an ambitious, three-year programme and we look forward to making further announcements in due course. 

The Annual Report can be found via the following link:

The Co-operation Agreement: annual report 2022 to 2023
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